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I support HB2749.  

 

The St. Johns neighborhood will not be reachable when and if we have a major 

earthquake due to all of the bridges collapsing. This will be a disaster for the 

residents as no emergency vehicles can enter enter. People will be unable to go to 

work unless they live in the neighborhood. People who work in St. Johns will be 

unable to go to work. In addition I will be unable to visit people who live in this 

neighborhood. These are just a few of the issues that would occur without bridge 

access to the neighborhood. 

 

Please move this valuable bill forward. Thank you. 


